
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Community Meeting Regarding Building 

Permitting and Development Fees
The City of Bunnell Community Development Department is hosting a community meeting to 
provide information and discuss proposed changes to the City’s building permitting and other 

development fees.  Developers, Contractors and citizens are invited to attend to learn more about 
proposed changes, ask questions and provide feedback.   

WHEN: Thursday, August 31, 2023 
TIME: 6:00 PM 
WHERE: 1769 E. Moody Blvd. 
(Government Services Building) 
Chambers Meeting Room 
Bunnell, FL 32110 
  Questions: commdev@bunnellcity.us 
or 386-437-7516

PLEASE NOTE THAT 2 OR MORE MEMBERS OF THE CODE ENFORCEMENT BOARD, PLANNING AND 

ZONING BOARD AND/OR THE CIY COMMISSION MAY ATTEND AND PARTICIPATE IN THIS 

MEETING/EVENT. NO OFFICIAL ACTION WILL BE TAKEN BY ANY CITY BOARD. THIS NOTICE IS BEING 

PROVIDED TO MEET THE SPIRIT OF THE SUNSHINE LAW AND TO INFORM THE PUBLIC OF THIS 

TRAINING WHERE ELECTED AND APPOINTED INDIVIDUALS MAY BE PRESENT.  

ANY PERSON REQUIRING A SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION TO ATTEND AND PARTICIPTE IN THIS 

TRAINING BECAUSE OF DISABILITY OR PHYSICAL IMPAIRMENT SHOULD CONTACTTHE COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT OFFICE AT 386-437-7516, AT LEAST 48 BUSINESS HOURS IN ADVANCE OF THIS EVENT. 


